[bookmark: _GoBack]ParentPay @ The Priory School
ParentPay is the schools preferred method of payment as it reduces on site cash handling. However, if you still need to make payment via cash or cheque this is still possible. For all other items, please request a Paypoint barcode from sma@tpstrust.co.uk which you can take into any outlet that accepts Paypoint payments.
· Being able to pay for school dinners / trips without the need to find cash or write a cheque;
· Children can only spend money on school lunches, they can’t spend it on the way to and from school;
· Improves student safety;
· Parents can keep track of their child’s eating habits through the ParentPay portal.
· It saves having to return a trip permission slip as this is done online.
· It keeps a record of what you have paid for.
· Several children can be added to one account even if they are at different schools, provided that the school uses ParentPay. So all school payments are processed on one site.
· If a refund is necessary, this goes directly to the ParentPay account where it can be reallocated to other items or refunded to your bank. This saves the need to visit a bank to pay in a cheque.
· 

Many of you will already be familiar with ParentPay from your child’s previous school. The Priory School also use this cashless system for student lunches, events, trips, charity events and other school purchases such as the school shop.
For those unfamiliar with ‘ParentPay’, this system allows parents to top up their child’s dinner money account on line as well as pay for school related activities. The benefits for parents include:
You will receive a letter in due course with your username and password so you can activate your ParentPay account. 
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